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July 3, 2019 

Steve Treloar 
SURA, Inc.  
PO Box 14414 
Baton Rouge, LA  70804 

Re: Due Diligence Draft Report 
Phase I Cultural Resources Survey of 111 Acres (44.9 Hectares) Near Bastrop, Morehouse Parish, 

Louisiana 

Dear Mr. Treloar, 

We have completed our review of the draft report, Phase I Cultural Resources Survey of 111 Acres (44.9 Hectares) 
Near Bastrop, Morehouse Parish, Louisiana.  We concur with your findings that aside from the two National 
Register listed properties, Morehouse Parish Courthouse (34-00222) and the Rose Theater (34-00217), the Bastrop 
Mill and 49 structures recorded (34-00172 through 34-00222) are not eligible for listing on the National Register.   

We accept this report as final. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact Andrea McCarthy, 
amccarthy@crt.la.gov or (225) 342-9164 in the Division of Historic Preservation. 

Sincerely, 

Kristin Sanders 
State Historic Preservation Officer 
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